Dear Greg:

Guess who bought a typewriter!

I hope you have a nice Christmas. Please say hi to Lois and the baby. Hope to see you next year.

I've gotten off to a rolling start with the writing. I've started umpteen pamplets and worked on a few notes for the N.A. book. My friends here know of my efforts and I hope to get a few of them togeather soon for input and discussion. Hopefully this will take place here and elsewhere. Thank God it has begun. At this point I feel like we have to involve p as many as possible to make sure we cover all the points of view. Involving people might strangle the effort in controversy but I really trust the Spirit and believe that we'd be poor servants to leave them out; Somehow if we could get our best minds working on this in harmony, I just know it would strengthen the gut of the program. In my thinking it has occured to me what we're up against. Like: is N.A. a cure for addiction? How to help doctors learn to treat or react to addiction. I would hate to see any valid point of view left out. Also I would hate to see any great length of time elapse without some progress.

Please write to me my friend

Your friend,